
 

Circular No.50/2023-24        2nd August 2023 

Dear Parent, 

Telangana is witnessing a sudden outbreak of conjunctivitis (Eye Flu) due to heavy 

rains; water logging in the last few days. Cases of pink eye are being reported in 

higher numbers. 

As we all know that, Conjunctivitis (Eye Flu), or pink eye, is an irritation or 

inflammation of the conjunctiva, which covers the white part of the eyeball. It can be 

caused by allergies or a bacterial or viral infection. Conjunctivitis (Eye Flu) can be 

extremely contagious and is spread by contact with eye secretions from someone 

who is infected. 

Preventing the eye flu is necessary for avoiding the inconveniences caused by the 

infection. One must maintain good hygiene which includes washing hands and 

avoiding touching eyes with bare or unwashed hands. One must also avoid sharing 

personal belongings like towels, lenses or glasses. The area where you live should 

be cleaned properly. 

AVN Vida International School is taking all the precautionary measures for the safety 

and security of the students. Parents are hereby requested to refrain from sending the 

kids to school in case of any eye infection. 

Stay Safe and Healthy! 

 

s/d 

Principal 

 


